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February 1st, 2018 

 

Dear Ray Shepherd Community, 

 

We are busy planning for our next fundraising event for Ray Shepherd Elementary.   Our Parents Night 

Out Event at the beginning of March is featuring a Silent Auction. We are looking for donations of 

various kinds to present at our Silent Auction. 

Money raised will go directly to the school to enhance current and future programs as well as updating 

technology, sporting equipment and arts programs. 

Some ideas for donations include: 

 Gift cards/certificates (sporting good stores, grocery stores, spa, restaurants, activities, travel) 

 Gift baskets, or items to include in baskets (food, wine, spirits) 

 Event Tickets 

 Vacation Items (such as house rental or airfare) 

 Electronics 

 Experience Prizes (golf foursome, gym memberships) 

 New Items (such as household items, jewelry, handbags) 

 Sports memorabilia 

 Cash donations 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Our event will be held at The Ocean Park Pub on March 15th.  Everyone in the community is welcome to 

come by and bid on some fun items! 

Please contact Jen Mathieson with any questions regarding donations at jenlmathieson@gmail.com. 

Thank you, 

 

Ray Shepherd PAC 


